
Apostle Apostle 

PARISH STAFF 
Pastor ............. Very Rev. Frank Zanni V.F. 
Pastor Emeritii ..... Rev. James Cavanaugh 
 Rev. John Lody 
Deacon……….………………..William Bancroft 
Director Religious Ed. ....... Virginia Crumb 
 330-394-2361 
Music Director  .................... Joan Deramo 
Sacristan  ........................... D'Nelle Valent 
Computer Specialist ........... Lisa Sorokach 
Business Manager ................ John Koshan 
Secretary............................. Shirley Vojtko 

 
OFFICE HOURS 

Monday-Thursday .................... 9:00-3:00 
Friday ...................................... 9:00-12:00 

 
MASS SCHEDULE 

SATURDAY ................................. 4:30 p.m. 
SUNDAY ................................... 10:00 a.m. 
MONDAY - THURSDAY ............... 8:30 a.m. 
FRIDAY .......... Morning Prayer and Rosary 
 ................................................... 8:30 a.m. 
HOLY DAYS ............................. See Bulletin 

 
CONFESSIONS 

Saturday ........................... 3:30-4:00 p.m. 
 

BAPTISM, MARRIAGE,  
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

Call Rectory: 330-394-2461 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 
We, the Roman Catholic Community of 

St. Thomas the Apostle Parish, comprised 
of generations of diverse backgrounds, 

strive to reflect the image of Jesus Christ. 
Through our baptismal call, we embrace 
our Tradition, Sacred Scripture, and our 
celebration of the Sacraments. In living 

our faith, we nurture our youth, and 
reach out to all in need.  We welcome all 

believers of the Kingdom of God. 
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Our Christmas celebration continues this 
weekend with the Solemn Feast of the 
Epiphany! This is the observance of the day in 
which God brings to the Gentiles the newborn 
Savior. Found not in a palace, the infant Jesus 
reveals something of God’s nature and humility. 
This passage from Matthew of the Magi coming 
from afar to meet the newborn king is only 
found in his Gospel. This story has three 
important truths--- First, God alone directs 
salvation history. No earthly king will have 
control over God’s Son. Secondly, God prepared 
us for this gift through the words of the Jewish 
prophets. And thirdly, Jesus is God’s gift to all 
nations. The Magi bring gifts to the infant. Those 
gifts are an expression of God’s saving grace 
offered to everyone in the birth of God’s Son.   

The week of January 6, 2020 

Monday,  January 6, 2010 
8:30 a.m.  Joseph A. Bauer ~ Anna Calderas   
Tuesday, January 7, 2020 
8:30 a.m.       George Kirila ~ Bobbi, Carol & Rose 
Wednesday, January 8, 2020 
8:30 a.m.       Alma Semple ~ Patrice & Ed Semple, Jr. 
9:30 a.m.       Addison Health Care Morning Prayer 
Thursday, January 9, 2020 
8:30 a.m. Margaret Hoff ~ Bob & Linda Rose   
Friday, January 10, 2020 
8:30 a.m.  Communion ~ Prayer        
Saturday, January 11, 2020 
4:30 p.m.  Arthur Daly ~ Family  
Sunday, January 12, 2020 
10:00 a.m.    Pat Matta ~ Family  

Welcome to all visitors from our Diocese and surround-
ing parishes.. You are always welcome… and we would 
love to have you join our parish family. If you would like 
to receive envelopes, you will need to fill out a new pa-
rishioner form found in the packet on the welcome/
information table in the gathering space. You can also 
find a book of our parish organizations and who to con-
tact if you would like to join… maybe you can offer us 
something to improve our faith community. We all bring 
different gifts to the church and to the altar. It is our call 
to share those gifts. 

Coming soon!  
(Dates to be announced soon)  

 Men’s and Women’s Welcome Weekends 
offered by Deacon Bill and his wife Debbie.  

 
Have you ever felt like something is missing 
in your life?  Are you living up to your poten-
tial?  Millions of people feel this way every 
day.  The tragic thing is, they just muddle 
along through life and do nothing about it.  
What is Welcome?  It is an experience that 
helps you discover what’s missing in your 
life and also find out what to do about it.   

Today we have the blessing of calendars. On 
this day when we celebrate the presence of God 
becoming known to the world, the blessings of 
calendars is to symbolize how God becomes pre-
sent to us through His Son, Mary and the Saints 
throughout this upcoming year. As we journey 
through 2020 we will follow the life, teachings, 
and preaching of Jesus found in the gospel of 
Matthew. A special thank you to the Dillon - San-
tucci funeral home for providing us with the cal-
endars for this year.       

Our Reverse Raffle is rapidly approaching (Saturday, 
January 25)! This is a fun filled evening in the midst of 
the doldrums of winter. It is a wonderful opportunity to 
enjoy a great spaghetti dinner with the chance to win 
some money to help pay off your Christmas bills! Over 
$3,000 will be given away that evening with the top 
prize being $1,500 to the last ticket remaining in the 
barrel. Second from last will win $1,000 and third from 
the last will win $500.00. There will be plenty of other 
opportunities to win additional money from various 
raffles occurring that night. Tickets to this event are 
available now for just $25.00 each, and can be pur-
chased at the parish office during regular office hours or 
you can purchase them at the door that evening. All the 
fun begins at 6:00 p.m. See you there! 



   
   
 

December 22, 2019  
 Sunday  $5119.80       147 Envelopes   
 Heating                         $500.00            1 Envelope    
  Christmas Flowers       $40.00 2 Envelopes 
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Note: Please mark your envelope with the amount of 
your contribution! 

   

Our Pot of Gold weekly drawing update: 
 The number for December 22 was #064. It 
was worth $128.00. We did not have a win-
ner, so the pot will continue to grow. To be-

come eligible for this weekly drawing, you need to ac-
tivate your ‘Pot of Gold’ envelope by placing $2 into 
the pre-dated envelope. Each Monday morning we will 
draw a number from all the parishioner numbers for 
that date, and if we draw your number, and you acti-
vated your envelope, you win! Good luck!  

Please do not use your pot of gold envelope for 
your regular collection. 

T.G.I.F. (Together Growing in Faith) meets this Sun-
day, January 5th at 3:30 p.m. Our guest speaker will be 
Tom Saline. He will be speaking on the Epiphany and 
the Gospel of Matthew. Please be in your seat by 3:20 
to prepare for Mass. This program is for people of all 
ages.  Everyone is invited.  
 
FIRST RECONCILIATION CLASS INFORMATION   
Parents please bring t-shirt and wallet size photo to 
the Parent/Student meeting which will be held at 7:00 
p.m. Wednesday, January 22nd in St. Thomas’s parish 
center. It is Diocesan policy that students attend clas-
ses to receive the Sacrament. First Reconciliation will 
be celebrated on February 9, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. prior 
to T.G.I.F. in the church. 
 
Nominations for the 2020 Eagle of the Cross Awards 
now being accepted - If you know an outstanding high 
school junior or senior in our diocese, be sure to nom-
inate him/her for the 2020 Eagle of the Cross Awards.  
Nominations accepted beginning January 2 and must 
be received at the Diocesan Offices by 3 p.m. on Fri-
day, February 14, 2020 (Please plan ahead and Mail 
by February 12). Eagle of the Cross Awards are on  
Wednesday, April 29, 2020. 
 
Confirmation Parent and Student Meeting:   
January 29, 2020 - 7:00 p.m. in Parish Center. 

Seniors Holiday Dinner is on Tuesday, January 14. at 
4:00 p.m. Bring a $10.00 gift. Women, please bring a gift 
for a woman and men bring something a man would 
use. 

Relay for Life News 
 Meeting - January 6, 2020. 
 
The Relay for Life Team would like to thank 

everyone who purchased luminaries for Christmas 
Eve. As always, all money is given to the American 
Cancer Society. 

SVDP Society Meeting - Thursday, January 16, 2020 
at 10:30 a.m. in the Parish Center. 

Altar Flowers  
were donated by 

 Joe and Donna DeMay 
 in memory of 

 Dominic Jovenall. 
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A special thank you goes out this day to all those 
who gave of their time and talent to help decorate 
our church for the Christmas season. As always they 
did a great job! And thanks also to all who were so 
thoughtful and sent cards to the rectory as well as 
delicious baked goods. Your generosity is very much 
appreciated!     


